Participation by our members
builds a stronger organization.

We also think of it as a fun, non-
threatening way to get to
know more people and make
friends.

An hour now and then would be
most welcome as we roll out
activities our members enjoy
throughout the year.

Why not let a Board member
know ifyou can give 1 or 2 hours
to help out? Or, if you have the
time to be even more active, that
will be helpful as well.

Please check any activity that
may possibly be of interest to
you. This is not a commitment!
It simply provides an indication
of the types of activities we can
plan based on the member
support the Club might receive.

___ Publicity

___Discussion Group topics

___ Trips to interesting sites

___ Coordinate movie meetups
___Outreach (includes Midnight
Run, Neighbor to Neighbor,
Trim a Tree, etc.)
___Occasional hour to help out
__Other ..o,

Meetings held at:

Christ Church Greenwich, 254 East Putnam Avenue, Greenwich, CT 06830
For contact information, see: www.greenwichclub.org or e-mail us at GreenwichClubCt@gmail.com

The Annual Dues for the Greenwich Club are $45.

With payment of the dues you will receive our monthly
newsletter, and special events email announcements, as well as
discounted rates for most of our events. You can also
participate in our lively Wednesday “Discussion and Social “
gatherings in the Christ Church Family Room (next to the
Parish House) in Greenwich, CT, and work with other members
on several community outreach projects throughout the year.

Please make out your check to Greenwich Club and mail to:
Greenwich Club
C/o Christ Church Greenwich
254 East Putnam Avenue
Greenwich CT 06830-4871

Even if you are a renewing member, please provide all the
following information so that we can confirm that our
database is accurate.

Name: Today's Date:
Address:

City: State: Zip:
Home Phone:

Other Phone:

Email Address:

We publish a name Directory for our members. Would you like to
include: Your name ? Your address ? Your email address 2
Your phone number(s)?

IMPORTANT: We would like to communicate with you via email to send you
news and information that may not be included in the newsletters and to

remind you of upcoming events of the Club. No spam, honest.



